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October 29, 2007

Professional Development Grant Committee
Arkansas Tech University
Russellville, AR 72801

Dear Professional Development Grant Committee:

Enclosed please find the final report “Management Implications of Angler Motivations
and Preferences for Urban Fisheries” prepared for the Professional Development Grant
Committee as per your request. I appreciate the opportunity to attend and present my
research at the American Fisheries Society’s Urban Fisheries Symposium in September. I
will provide a copy of the final manuscript to the committee when it is published next
year.

erely,

de—

ohn R. J ackson
Assistant Professor of Fisheries

Copies Sent To: Dr. Charlie Gagen, Dr. Richard Cohoon, and Dr. Jack Hamm



